
St. Joseph’s Parish Camillus 

Individual Student Photo Form 

Dear Parents/ Guardians of our young parishioners,  

Occasionally, student photos are taken and used on our parish website, 

bulletin, Catholic Sun, or in the public (example: bulletin boards) as part 

of documenting and reporting on Faith Formation / parish events and 

student achievements. If you prefer that your child’s photo NOT 

APPEAR in parish approved publications, please indicate this below and 

return this form to the parish office. 

Fondly,  

Kristyn  

Kristyn Sperduti MS.ED.  

Director of Faith Formation 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student Name(s): ___________________________________________ 

 

Grade Level (s): _____________________________________________  

 

Parent / Legal Guardian’s Signature: _____________________ 

Date: _______________ 

Please return this form to the parish office as soon as possible.  

Thank you! 


